PUBLIC HEARING ON 2020-21 BUDGET

At approximately 7:00 p.m. Board Chair will declare the annual Public Hearing open and state that it is being held
to inform taxpayers, answer questions, and listen to anyone for or against any portion of the budget as approved
by the Budget Committee. Public comment was taken in written format submitted by email prior to the meeting.
After Public Comments are read, the Chair will declare the Public Hearing closed. The agenda items pertaining to
the 2020-21 budget adoption can be considered only after the Public Hearing is closed.

A Open Public Hearing
B. Public Comments and Questions — Sherri O’Connor will read emails received, if any
C. Close Public Hearing



